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Draft 2022 Regional Transportation Plan & Active Transportation Plan  

Available for Public Review  

 

 The Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) has updated the Mendocino 

County Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) and Active Transportation Plan (ATP) and 

the draft plan is now available for public review and comment.  The draft plan may be 

viewed on MCOG’s website at https://www.mendocinocog.org/draft-2022-regional-

transportation-plan. 

 

The RTP is a long-range planning document covering a 20-year time span, which 

includes short- and long-range transportation projects across all modes of 

transportation, including motorized, non-motorized, and public transit.  It promotes a 

safe and efficient transportation system, and establishes regional goals that support 

mobility, economic, and health aims of the region. The RTP includes the Active 

Transportation Plan for the region. The 2022 RTP and ATP are scheduled to be 

adopted by MCOG on December 6, 2021.  

 

Comments on the draft plan may be submitted on the Social Pinpoint page at 

https://mcog.mysocialpinpoint.com/mcog-2022-rtp, by email to lellard@dbcteam.net, or 

sent to 525 South Main Street, Suite G, Ukiah, CA  95482, for receipt by MCOG no later 

than December 5, 2021. Comments may also be presented at the public hearing.  For 

more information visit MCOG’s website at www.mendocinocog.org, call the MCOG 

office at 707-234-3434, or email lellard@dbcteam.net.   
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